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Townsend, Erle

From: diane zavotsky <dzavotsky@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 5:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Advance Clean Cars II

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

As a Maine citizen and resident of rural Somerset County, I am writing to voice my opposition 

to the mandating of selling a certain percentage of all new vehicles in our state as electric . I 

am not opposed to making these vehicles more affordable, practical and in wide spread use. I 

am opposed to mandating this outcome. If and when EVs are able to satisfy the consumer 

needs and are economically feasible for most Mainers, we will buy them. Trying to legislate it 

will likely fail and have unintended consequences. 

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Zavotsky 

Embden, ME 

 

Sent from my iPad 


